
 

 

 
Belotti-Plebani win the Coppa delle Alpi 2023 

The Italian crew wins with a 1927 Bugatti T37 A in front of Di Pietra and Di Pietra 
in a 1938 Fiat 508 C and Sisti and Gualandi in a 1937 Lancia Aprilia  

 
 
Bormio, March 4, 2023 – Coppa delle Alpi 2023, a re-enactment of the historic race that traveled 2300 
kilometers along the Alpine arc back in 1921, has come to an end. Winning the first winter regularity race 
for classic cars valid for the Italian Major Events Championship were Matteo Belotti and Ingrid Plebani, 
Francesco and Giuseppe Di Pietra arrived second and Sergio Sisti and Anna Gualandi arrived third. 
 
The sporting events kept the participants hard at work (11 Time Controls, 7 Passage Controls, 90 Time 
Trials and no less than 60 Secret Average Trials along a route of more than 1,000 kilometers that crossed 
through Italy, Switzerland, Germany and Austria) but, amid adrenaline-pumping curves and grueling 
passes, provided unparalleled panoramas, views of some of the most spectacular glaciers, valleys and 
lakes in the Alpine arc. 
 
The Brescia prologue of the event, valid for the “Bergamo Brescia Italian Capital of Culture 2023” Trophy, 
which took place on the morning of March 1 was also won by Belotti and Plebani. 
 
The winners of the overall classification, the prologue, the General Average Trials Classification (Ginesi 
and Rohr in a 1959 Porsche 356 A 1600 Super) and the category winners will receive the guarantee of 
acceptance to the 1000 Miglia 2024. 
 
During the four days of racing the Vredestein Trophy was awarded together with the four special Trophies 
named after the city legs (Saint Moritz Trophy, Innsbruck Trophy, Brixen Trophy, and Bormio Trophy). 
 
«The Coppa delle Alpi perfectly encapsulates the 1000 Miglia spirit», says Alberto Piantoni, CEO of 1000 
Miglia Srl, «a daring race that celebrates the beauty of these places with an eye toward a sustainable future: 
in fact, I am proud to announce that the Coppa delle Alpi 2023 will be our first carbon neutral event». 
 
«I owe my heartfelt thanks to all the Participants, Partners, Local Administrations and Police Forces», says 
Beatrice Saottini, President of 1000 Miglia Srl, «who made it possible for the event to be so successful. I 
would also like to thank FIVA, which awarded Coppa delle Alpi the FIVA international event certificate. We 
are happy and proud of this». 
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